
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Featuring COSSBA’s Weekly Education Report 

The U.S. House and Senate are currently in recess through Labor Day and as a result, the next edition of 
COSSBA’s Federal Newsletter will not be available until September.   

However, we are pleased to introduce a new COSSBA resource, the Weekly Education Report which will 
be included and linked in future Federal Newsletters.  This report provides an executive summary of 
public policy issues affecting K-12 education and employment.   

We hope you find the education report to be informative regarding legislation and updates on education 
at the federal level. 

To access this week’s report, please click  COSSBA’s Weekly Education Report 
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https://scsba.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/220822-cossba-education-report.pdf

